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Preview open house events planned for UCSD's family

April 28, 1993
SPECIAL TO UCSD PUBLICATIONS
PREVIEW OPEN HOUSE EVENTS PLANNED FOR UCSD'S FAMILY

UCSD's faculty, staff, retirees and alums are invited to preview the new Thornton Hospital and Perlman
Ambulatory Care Center at special "in-house open-house" June events at the UCSD Medical Center site, La Jolla
campus.

Medical Center, SIO, campus and affiliated participants have an option on dates and times they wish to
attend--between 7:30 a.m. and 5 p.m. on June 10, or from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. June 17.

Special shuttle bus service from the Medical Center and the campus will be available both days. From the
Medical Center in Hillcrest, attendees can take the regular 27-passenger shuttle to the Basic Science Building
stop, where they can transfer to a special shuttle taking them to the new hospital and returning to the BSB stop
every half hour. Campus employees can catch the special open house bus every half hour either at the BSB
stop or a special stop at the south (flagpole) side of the Price Center. Free parking at the hospital site also will be
available.

The 120-bed John M. and Sally B. Thornton Hospital is located on 140 acres of property on the UCSD
campus, east of Interstate 5. Also included on the UCSD Medical Center-La Jolla site are the adjacent Edith
and William M. Perlman Ambulatory Care Center, containing more than 35 medical offices, and the Donald P.
and Darlene V. Shiley Eye Center. All three facilities provide health care complementing the outpatient services
currently offered on the main UCSD campus at the primary care clinics adjacent to the School of Medicine.

The Shiley Eye Center opened in 1991; the Thornton Hospital and Perlman Ambulatory Center will open in
July.

Following tours of the new facilities, attendees will receive an embossed tote bag as a memento of the
construction completion; cookies, ice cream and punch will be served throughout both days, and live music will be
available. A video which presents background on The John M. and Sally B. Thornton Hospital and The Edith and
William M. Perliman Ambulatory Care Center will run continuously throughout the open house events.

For additional information, call Pat JaCoby, 534-7404.
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